

Cedarbank School

HEAD TEACHER: Ms Ann M. O'Hagan

Ladywell East Livingston EH54 6DR

Tel: 01506 442172

e-mail: cedarbank@westlothian.org.uk

8th June, 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our summer celebrations at Cedarbank, we are having a raffle.

We would be grateful if parents and carers could help by selling raffle tickets and any donations towards hampers would be greatly appreciated.

Each pupil has been given 10 ticket strips each to sell – **price is £1 a strip** – to family, friends, colleagues and neighbours.

If you are able to help, please write on each strip the name and mobile number of the person who buys the ticket. Please then give the ticket stubs and money to your child to return to Cedarbank by Friday the 23rd of June. Please also return any unsold tickets.

We have great prices including a food and drink hamper, a child/toys hamper, a summer hamper and lots more. The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 27th June.

All money raised will go directly to supporting your child's learning.

Yours faithfully

Ms A. M. O'Hagan Head Teacher







